THE UNITED REFORMED CHURCH
UPDATED GUIDANCE ON CHURCH ACCOUNTS AND REPORTS UNDER CHARITIES ACT 200¢

What has changed?

Since the previous guidance issued by the URC in November 2006, the accounting provisions of the Charities Act 2006
have now been implemented for the accounting period ending on or after 1 April 2009. For most of our churches this will
be their year end to 31 December 2009.

Also, with the ending of their excepted charity status, all churches with income (from all sources) in excess of £100,000
have this year had to register directly with the Charity Commission. Churches passing the £100,000 threshold in later
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http://www.charity-commission.gov.uk/publicbenefit/publicbenefit.asp�
http://www.charity-commission.gov.uk/publicbenefit/pbreligion.asp�
http://www.charity-commission.gov.uk/Library/publicbenefit/pdfs/pbexemilions.pdf�
http://www.charitycommission.gov.uk/Library/investigations/sorp/pdfs/arstempb.pdf�
http://www.acat.uk.com/�
http://www.charitycommission.gov.uk/�
http://www.charitycommission.gov.uk./publications/cc15b.asp.�
http://www.charitycommission.gov.uk./publications/cc31.asp.�
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